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Woodstock Lakepoint Homeowners Assoc. 
2018 Newsletter 

Connect with us… 
Email:  wlhaharrisonmi@gmail.com 

Web Site: www.wlha.info 

Facebook:  Woodstock Lakepoint Homeowners Association WLHA 

 

Officers: 
 President Troy Zell 

Vice President Tamie Parks 

Secretary Roy Watts 

Treasurer Shelly Riedlinger 

Directors: Norm Gwisdalla 

  Marti Freeman 

  Rodney Fayton 

Updates: 
2017 was a great year and we hope that you were able to be a part of it.  
We were able to make many updates to the beach area thanks to you 
paying your dues.  Dues season has started so please send in your 
$25.00.  Info on where to send your check is on page 2.  You can also 
use PayPal with a link from our web page (www.wlha.info).  Your 
dues helped us with the following improvements last year:  1 new 
picnic table; 2 new bar-b-que grills; 12 yards of new sand in the 
volleyball area; new roping for the swimming area; foods and prizes for 
kids at our meet and greet event; lawn maintenance, electricity and our 
web page just to name a few.  For a complete report of all of last year’s 
financials, please go to the web site and look under the “Bit of History” 
page. 

Beach opening/clean-up will be held on Saturday, May 19th starting 
around 10:00 a.m.  Feel free to stop by and lend a hand.   

We will hold our 2nd Annual Meet & Greet Event/Cookout 
immediately following our May 27th meeting.  We had a great turnout 
last year with a lot of great food!  Please bring your favorite dish to 
pass.  The association will again provide hot dogs, lemonade and 
prizes for kid’s games. 

A reminder that all boat docks must be clearly marked with at least 
your name and lot number.  Docks that fall in disarray and not marked 
will be removed. 

We would like to hear from you with any ideas or suggestions you 
have. Feel free to drop me an email at wattsroyj@yahoo.com or text or 
call at (734) 666-8356. 

Roy Watts, Secretary 

Important Meeting Dates: 

May 27, 2018 

July 1, 2018 

September 2, 2018 

All meetings are held at the 
pavilion and start at 11:00 
a.m.   

Be sure to check the calendar 
page on the web site for 
updates/additions. 
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2018 Golf Cart Parade: 

Due to the overwhelming turnout for our 1st Golf Cart Parade 
last year, we will be holding the 2nd this year on July 1st at 
noon at the pavilion.  Let’s see who wins this year! 

By-Law Changes: 

We have been busy making the tedious grammatical and 
much needed changes to the by-laws.  We would like to bring 
this to a vote of the general membership at the May meeting.  
You can find a proposed copy of changes on the web page or 
you can email me and I will send you the file electronically 
(wattsroyj@yahoo.com). Please feel free to reach out to any 
of the officers for questions you may have.  You can email 
any of us by clicking on our names on the web page under 
the “About Us” page.  Please note: these are changes to the 
by-laws and not our Articles of Incorporation. 

Dues: 

Please send your check payable to WLHA for $25 to Shelly 
Riedlinger 602 N. Andre  Saginaw, MI 48602 or pay via 
PayPal on our web site (www.wlha.info). 

We will be voting on 3 officers at the May meeting.  Please 
contact the President or myself for nominations. 

 


